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August 14th, 2015 
 
Mayor and Council 
c/o Office of the City Clerk 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, B.C. V5G 1M2 
 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The B.C. Taekwondo Federation and the Korean Cultural Heritage Society would like to present before council an      
introduction of the three key organizations instrumental in initiating and promoting a proclamation for Taekwondo   
Kukkiwon Day in the City of Burnaby: 
 
1) B.C. Taekwondo Federation 
2) Korean Cultural Heritage Society 
3) Kukkiwon 
 
Taekwondo is a worldwide Martial Art and official Olympic Sport. We would like to make a presentation on what  
Taekwondo involves and the benefits associated with this proclamation. The presentation will include a short 2 minute 
video followed by a short 4 minute powerpoint slide presentation. 
 
We hope this short introduction and presentation may be included to the agenda of the Council meeting dated Monday, 
August 24th. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at 604-773-8408 or our Korean 
Cultural Heritage Society Executive Director at 778-928-3811. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tony Kook 
Vice President 
BC Taekwondo Federation 
 
 
  

 T.Kook
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